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KRISTAL

I am concerned about the design, size and height of the proposed extension along my party wall. The exact 

height is not clear on the planning application? My loss of light is also of concern to me. and my existing space 

might feel rather enclosed - like an alley? 

I have an existing structure on my side of the party wall, No 95, which I would like to make secure, weather 

proof and improve. This structure, with a plastic roof, has apparently been in place for at least the last 25 

years, probably erected prior to a formal application process. I am currently in the process of submitting my 

own planning application, subject to the Freeholders' consent.  I am concerned that in my efforts to improve 

my old existing structure, a large, high adjoining extension might affect my light and view?

Could we please consider what is amenable to both of us as I am otherwise in full support of their proposed 

extension and sincerely wish to maintain our amicable neighbourly relationship.
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